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Hello All, 

Firstly, thank you for taking the time to fill out the surveys. This information has been 

helpful in planning and organizing not only classes but how best to make                          

September 10th and 11th work.  

Below is a schedule for Thursday, September 10th.  It is imperative that students come 

at their assigned times. We will have the tables set up on the grass field. The tables will 

be labelled, distant from one another and cones will be set up as indicators for line ups. 

This is simply a check-in for attendance purposes and where students will receive 

information regarding the next day, Friday, September 11th, and receive a mask. It is 

expected to take less than 10 minutes. Students will be required to wear the mask once 

they receive it on Thursday and on Friday to attend school. 

How do you read this table?  

• If Mr. McCutcheon were a Grade 6 student, he would need to come at 9:30AM and 

go to Table 2 on the bottom field. 

• If Ms. Nichols were a Grade 7 student, she would need to come at 11:00AM and go 

to Table 1 on the bottom field. 

• If Ms. Guo were a Grade 8 student, she would need to come at 1:00PM and go to 

Table 5 on the bottom field. 

Hint: Take a highlighter, find your grade, then find the table number & time where your 

last name lands.  Highlight that section and take note of your child’s time and table # for 

Thursday’s attendance! 

Grade 6’s 

Attendance Time Table 1 Table 2 Table 3 Table 4 Table 5 

9:00 AM A - Bla Brin - Da De - Gru Ham - Kim  

9:30 AM Kly – Mara Mart – Pa Pe – Sheena Shi - Z  

 
Grade 7’s 

Attendance Time Table 1 Table 2 Table 3 Table 4 Table 5 

10:30 AM A – Ced Cer - F G - Hil Hoa - Mag  

11:00 AM Mah - N O– P R – S T - Z  

 
Grade 8’s 

Attendance Time Table 1 Table 2 Table 3 Table 4 Table 5 

1:00 PM A - Ban Bay – Buc Bur - D E - Gla Glu- Joh 

1:30 PM Jon - La Lee - Me Mo – Por Pou – She Shi - Z 

 



 

 

 

Again, students need to come only at their assigned times. Please remind your child(ren) 

that they are to physically distance on the school grounds. We will have several teachers 

supervising to ensure students follow the distancing protocols. Two important points: 

1. Please do not bring supplies.  

2. These groupings are not your class. You will learn you class grouping (Learning 

Group) via email over the weekend. 

If your child(ren) will not be able to attend September 10 or September 11, you will need 

to contact our school to advise of their absence.  To report your child’s absence for 

these days, you can do one of the following: 

• Use our online Absence Report         AbsenceReportForm - New Form 

• Email 081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca. Provide your child’s first & last name, and 

grade and the date(s) they will be absent. 

• Call 604-931-3574.  Provide your child’s first & last name, and grade and the 

date(s) they will be absent.  There is voicemail to leave messages. 

We look forward to seeing everyone on September 10th for the start of our 2020-21 

school year!   

Sincerely, 

Mr. Tristan McCutcheon 

Principal                                     
tmccutcheon@sd43.bc.ca                

Ms. Jennifer Nichols 
Vice-Principal 
jnichols@sd43.bc.ca 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/School/maillard/ 
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